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September 15%, 1999

PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION

The regularly scheduled Historic Landmark Commission meeting for
September 22, 1999 has been cancelled, due to lack of business.
The next meeting will be held on October 27%, 1999 at 4:00 PM in the
City Hall Council Chambers, 313 Court Street, The Dalles, Oregon.





